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The Regional Executive Director 
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas B 
Barangay 668, Ennita, Manila

vd.

The OIC-Assistant Regional Director fot Technical Services 
The Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division

FROM The Provincial of Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT FOLLOW-UP LETTER OF MR. MARK FRIEDRICH M. 
FANKHAUSER IN HIS LETTER DATED JULY 12, 2022 
REQUESTING FOR RECONSIDERATION FOR 
ISSUANCE OF SURVEY AUTHORITY FOR LOT 19, 
CAD.841-D LOCATED IN BARANGAY POBLACION, 
TAYTAY, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum from CENRO Taytay, Palawan dated October 17,2022 
reiterating CENRO memorandum dated July 26,2022 and PENRO memorandum dated August 
30, 2022 on die request of Mr. Mark Friedrich Fankhauser for reconsideration on the issuance 
of survey authority covering Lot 19, Cad.841-D at Barangay Poblacion, Taytay, Palawan to 
which findings shows diat the lot falls to the sea or the reclaimed area.

For information, record and consideration.

For the PENRO:

DAVID'F. DALINO
LMO III, Chief, Patents, Deeds and Permitting Unit 
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